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Chair Dembrow, Vice-Chair Olsen, and Members 
of the Senate Interim Committee on Environment and Natural Resources,

My name is Olivia Lufkin and I am a junior at Franklin High School. I'm writing in 
support of LC 19 on behalf of the Environmental club that I am the president of at my 
school. We represent around 200 individuals who are passionate about 
environmental justice and conserving the environment. Our club works toward making 
our community more sustainable and environmentally friendly. This bill is an 
exemplification of our club's values: prioritizing frontline communities, holding 
polluters accountable for the mess they've made and with a goal of drastically 
reducing emissions by 2040. 

Climate change is one of the most pressing issues of our time and will have 
detrimental effects on the global population. Frustratingly, those that it will affect the 
most in their lifetimes have very little say in the government due to age or 
inaccessibility and yet so many youths are passionate about this issue. Please, don't 
let us down, our future depends on the important decisions you will be making at this 
important moment in history. 

I urge you to support and strengthen SB 1530, we are counting on you to save the 
hope we have for a future. 
Thank you, 
Olivia Lufkin, Age 16


